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emories are made: One Brick at a Time

MTP PTA invites you to leave your legacy by purchasing an engraved brick o commemorate the memories
of the students and families of Mt. Pleasant Elementary. These bricks will be permanently placed in the
pathway to our Outdoor Learning Lab and around the pond!

ORDERS DUE BY
APRIL 30TH

Engraved on your brick could be your family name, a student / alumni, a teacher / staff name, your business /
organization or you could choose to honor someone or a loved one’s memory. Whether this is your first or last year
at MTP, purchasing a brick will provide the PTA with the much needed funds to continue to provide many wonderful
programs to the students.

The bricks are 4" x 8" and include writing up to 3 lines, with 18 characters per line. Engraving will be done in all
capital letters. The brick, engraving included, is just $50.

Join with us and support the growth of our school and students. Memories are made, one step at a time.

ONLINE ORDERS PLACED HERE: https://bricksrus.com/donorsite/mtp

Questions? Please contact Lauren Kranz 516-382-6245


https://bricksrus.com/donorsite/mtp

